UNIVERSITA' DEGLI STUDI DI ROMA "LA SAPIENZA"

PRIMA FACOLTA' DI ARCHITETTURA "LUDOVICO QUARONI"

Prot. 2329
Pos. F1

Roma, November 6, 2002

Buthmann Ingenieur-Stalhbau GmbH
Humboldtstrasse 12
21509 Glinde

Dear Marco Buthmann:

We would like to sincerely thank you for the materials sent by HTC - Hanseatic
Trade Centre of Hamburg. The detailed drawings and complete documentation sent
were of the highest quality and met all of our needs and more. These materials are
reflected in the architectural quality of the building by Von Gerkan and Marg.

These drawings and documentation were used by students completing their Laureate
degrees and doing research directed by Professor Adolfo Sajeva. These designs are
currently being held by the Library of the Dipartimento di Architettura e Analisi della
Citta and continue to set the standard for students learning how to construct their
architectural visions.

Our University is grateful for your assistance and hope that we can continue to
collaborate in the future.

Best regards,

Il :lsreside
Prof. Arch. Salvatore Dierna




